
Don”t Forget Saturday May 10: Stamp Out Hunger Food Drive! 
 

Very Important Request:  On Saturday May 10th, there will be a nation-wide food drive 

collection going on sponsored by the National Association of Letter Carriers. Your letter carriers 

will pick up non-perishable groceries for our neighbors in need when they deliver your mail. 

  

You can help stamp out hunger and make a difference by placing 

unopened canned and boxed items such as shelf-stable milk and 

powdered milk, soup, stews, chili, canned fruits and veggies, peanut 

butter, beans, tuna fish, pasta, sauce, rice and cereal - in a bag next 

to your mailbox. (Low salt/low sugar items are always welcome!)  

  

In Morris County, most donations are given to the Interfaith 

Food Pantry Network (IFPN). Over the past 17 years more than 

413,000 pounds of food from the Letter Carriers Food Drive has 

been donated to the Interfaith Food Pantry Network and 

distributed to our clients. During these challenging times even  

          more of your neighbors need our help! 

  

IFPN is celebrating 31 years of “neighbors helping neighbors” and has been supplying 

emergency and supplemental food since 1994 to Morris County residents in need.  Our clients 

are low income working families, the unemployed, the disabled, and seniors living on fixed 

incomes. In 2024, the Interfaith Food Pantry Network served over 10,000 Morris County 

residents (32% were children) each month and distributed over 2.3 million pounds of food. 

  
 


